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NECAAP 8350 homes and 15000 additional jobs 

The Chair of WPC planning committee specifically requested consideration of the NECAAP in 

relation to the implicit/ explicit requirement to relocate the wastewater treatment works as 

part of the project as this potentially impacts on Waterbeach. 

The plan is predicated on the redevelopment of the site identified above - it does not deal with 

the loss of / or relocation of the waste wate treatment plant WWTP. Extract from opening page 

below. 

 

https://consultations.greatercambridgeplanning.org/sites/gcp/files/2021-11/NECAAPNorthEastCambridgeAreaActionPlanReg192020v22021.pdf
https://consultations.greatercambridgeplanning.org/sites/gcp/files/2021-11/NECAAPNorthEastCambridgeAreaActionPlanReg192020v22021.pdf


Greater Cambridge - North East Cambridge Area Action Plan 

Reference is not specifically made to Waterbeach village or new town except in relation to 

transport links along the Cambridge – Ely (A10) transport links with specific reference made to 

public transport improvement along the public transport route along the Cambridge to Ely 

corridor- however these references are made solely in relation to enhanced accessibility of the 

NECAAP site. 

In terms of timing and sequence of NECAAP and relocation of the WWTP -In the project 

website- it is stated that;  

 

It is considered that this consultation has little impact on Waterbeach / Waterbeach New Town. 


